
                                                            Prayer Concerns 
                                                  August 2, 2020 
Gail Waggoner                                                                          Health Issues 
Pauline Gourlay                                                                                        Shut in 
Tom Schlaff, 06/21                                                       Pray for Heart Transplant                                                                                                       
Carrie Goldie, 07/31                                                                    Health Concern 
Kristie Riley, Daughter of Deb Evans, 07/31                                             COPD 
Donna Hire, Aunt of Polly Fitzpatrick, 07/31 
                                                                                                     Health Concern 
Pat Stacho, 07/31                                                         Recovering from Surgery 
Deanna Sample,  Friend of Tammy Jabtecki, 07/31   
                                                                                               Major Health Issues 
Rufus Beardsley, 07/31                                      Recovering from Back Surgery
     
   

 
You may want to brighten the day of those listed on the prayer concerns with a 
card or note.  If you don’t have their address, please call the office. 

 
 

 SERVING TODAY 

Minister:                                                                          Rev. Dr. Eugene A. Blair 
Music Director:                                                                         Brian Sampson  
Liturgist:                                                                                             Nancy Wolter 
Usher:                                                                                                  John Peters 
                                                          

Dearborn Congregational Church 
United Church Of Christ 

16350 Rotunda Drive 
Dearborn, MI  48120 

   (313) 271-8552 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The flowers on the altar this morning are from Polly Fitzpatrick, in loving 
memory of her Dad, Jim Quick.   

  Wednesday Morning Coffee, Conversation, & Bible Study with Pastor Gene:  
Join us on Wed. at 10:00 AM for a Zoom online chat titled "Twenty Four Sundays in 
Pentecost - A Study of the Book of Acts". During this time together, we will look into 
the New Testament church, Paul, and ministry of the church today in response to 
"Acts". This is Week 7, so we will be covering Chapter 7 - "Stephen's Speech to the 
Sanhedrin; The Stoning of Stephen". Just click on the link below if you have Zoom 
installed on your laptop or cell phone. NOTE: Installing Zoom is free and it's simple! 

 
Wednesday, 10:00am -11:00am 

 
Go to Zoom.com 
Link: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85726573232 

 
All the best, 
Pastor Gene 
 
Church Maintenance Jobs -Volunteers Wanted:  
Even if you aren't attending worship on Sunday, there's still a valuable way you can 
serve the church. We've compiled a list of indoor and outdoor tasks that we need 
your help with. Feel free to come over on your own time and spend an hour or two. A 
4-page list of jobs was printed in the June Messenger. This list is also located on the 
table in the back of the sanctuary and the bulletin board by the tower entrance. Some 
jobs have been completed or are nearly complete. We'd like to take inventory of the 
classrooms, office equipment room, basement storage area, and storage garage, 
too. If anyone wishes to work with another person on this task, bring a notebook and 
pen and pick a room. For outdoor work, please bring your own yard tools and either a 
lawn or trash bag. Thank you!  
 
Special Fundraiser for Roof Over the Mayflower Room - As many of you know, a 
large section of the ceiling in the Mayflower Room collapsed in May due to water 
leaking from the flat roof above after rains.  The ceiling repair is covered by insur-
ance, but the flat roof needs to be replaced and waterproofed BEFORE insurance 
work can be done. This roof repair is not cheap and we need your help!  Will you 
pitch in and contribute to a campaign to help us reach our goal?  Prayerfully consider 
giving something extra to Dearborn Congregational Church using the special 
"Improvement Fund" envelopes provided over the next few months and allow God to 
speak through you!  Any donation would be deeply appreciated.  Fundraising to-
tals will be reported throughout the summer in both the Sunday bulletin and in the 
Messenger. A progress bar will be displayed in the sanctuary with our goal. Thank 
you and God bless! 
 
 
 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85726573232

